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29 May 2019 

Dear Russell 

Thank you for your letter of 26 April 2019 regarding the National Transport Finance Plan 
and Transport for Wales (TFW)’ remit letter. 

The National Transport Finance Plan: 2018 update was published on 3 May 2019. It details 
transport improvements we have made since 2017 and improvements we plan to make in 
the next two years. It can be accessed at the following link: 

https://gov.wales/national-transport-finance-plan-2018-update 

The TfW Remit Letter covering the period from 1 April 2019 to 31 March 2020 has been 
issued to the Company and has since been published at the following link: 

https://gov.wales/transport-wales-interim-remit-letter-1-april-2019-31-march-2020 

Yours sincerely 

Ken Skates AC/AM 

Gweinidog dros yr Economi a Thrafnidiaeth 
Minister for Economy and Transport  
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